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The Directors of Mane Consulting are delighted to announce the expansion of the business 

with the hire of Britt McGill as their Associate Director responsible for their Digital & 

Technology division. 

Britt has 8 years of experience across the IT sourcing space, and has specialised in Digital 

over the last 5 of those. Britt is well known to the Directors of Mane Consulting having 

worked with Britt in her last role. Britt will be focused on sourcing and selecting Digital and 

Development talent for our clients across Australia.  

Co-founder and Director of Mane Consulting, Ieuan Williams said “Britt offers something 

different to what we already have in our business. Britt’s experience and knowledge within 

Sydney’s digital space is second-to-none and we are thrilled she has decided to be part of 

our journey. Having worked with Britt previously we know that she fits within the values we 

are building Mane upon and we cannot wait to get started. Having Britt with us allows us to 

cement our reputation with our existing client base and will diverse our portfolio of clients 

through her specialism and in time, her network.  

Britt deciding to join is a big moment for Mane Consulting. It signals our continued intent to 

focus on growing markets with real specialists leading the charge.” 

The announcement of Britt joining Mane Consulting is the second specialist hire in recent 

months with Lisa Hurl joining to focus on Insurance in May 2017.  

Mane Consulting are a boutique specialist consultancy focusing on financial and technology 

recruitment, talent consultancy and training.  To know more please call 02 8072 7578 or see 

our website www.mane.com.au  

 

http://www.mane.com.au/

